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1515 L STREET, N. W. 223-6000 

WASHINGTON. D. C. 20005 

May 6, 1969 

Chief Justice Earl Warren 
The Supreme Court 
Washington, D. C. 

My dear Mr. Chief Justice: 

We have today sent the enclosed letter to 
Mr. Banning E. Whittington, press officer for the 
Supreme Court, and requested that he bring it to the 
attention of the proper authorities. 

Mr. Whittington has told us he does not know 
whether he will pass our letter and request along for 
appropriate action. In view of that, we feel it proper 
for us also to address our inquiry to you. 

Sincerely, 

--% Don Oberdorfer 


